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ShareRidge are looking forward to commencing works on site shortly.

This past week, we have completed the property condition surveys and during
the coming week we will be surveying the existing street and features.

We are also carrying out works to our compounds for the project in advance of
works on O’ Connell St. and constructing a sample area for the paving
materials. We will share photographs of this panel once it is completed.

Due to the inclement weather this week, we had to postpone our project
photographer, but he is rescheduled to carry out his works next week.

There are ongoing discussions with businesses on Thomas Street between Little
William Street and O'Connell street along with those on O'Connell Street
between William Street and Bedford Row to finalise schedules of goods
inwards and rubbish collections to ensure minimum disruption to same during
the works.

Should you have any queries in relation to the works, please do not hesitate to contact our
Project Manager or Public Liaison officer on the details below

If you would like to be included in communications from ShareRidge on this project,
please send an email to: Limerickoconnellstreet@shareridge.ie

Project Manager | Barry Lane | 086 066 8435 | blane@shareridge.ie
Public Liaison | Neasa Macnamara | 086 068 0011 | nmacnamara@shareridge.ie
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